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 Update on Cholera outbreak in South Africa



The department appeals to the general public to maintain strict compliance with 
personal hygiene especially during food preparation at social gatherings and funerals 
since majority of positives cases and the deaths had causal links with funeral service 
attendance in the outbreak communities. 
 
For media enquiries, please contact:  
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Doctor Tshwale 
Spokesperson for Health Minister 
063 657 8487 
Doctor.Tshwale@health.gov.za 
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